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  Asasiiji 

Welcome to Dove Point…………
The following families moved to Dove Point in 2013:

[image: image6.wmf]Jennifer & Daniel Anderson (Trenton and Logan)

12002 Bettye Ann Court

Heather & Matt Key (Andrew and Carson)
4504 Dove Park Blvd. 

Katie & Chad Bertrand (Logan and Cameron)
4421 Dove Park Blvd.

Jen & Kevin Stallard (Kaitlin and Kameron)
4208 Stilger Circle
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                            Congratulations!!
Congratulations to Gretchen & Michael Brady on the birth of their son, Jett Thomas. He was born on September 20th at 6:15 a.m.  He weighed 6lbs 14oz and was 18 1/2 inches long. He is the fourth child with 2 sisters, Emily & Maci and brother, Rheed.

THANK YOU!!
A BIG THANK YOU goes out to Daryl Martin for taking time out to decorate the entrances for the holiday season.  Your volunteer efforts are very much appreciated!
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Show your festive spirit again this year by decorating your homes for the Holiday Season.  The Home Owners Association is again sponsoring a holiday contest searching for the most festively decorated homes.  We will be out looking for homes that are decked the weekend of December 21st and 22nd so please plan to have your lights on those evenings.  We’ll post the winners on the Dove Point website for the January news and will award a $50 prize for first place, $30 for second place and $20 for third place.  Best of luck to all who participate this year!  
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October 2013 Annual Meeting and 2014 Officers and Directors
The Annual Meeting of all Dove Point residents was held at the Servant's Heart Church on Taylorsville Rd on October 8th. The standard review of the expenses and finances for 2013 and discussion concerning the pond area were highlights of the meeting, along with the election of 2014 officers. The following incumbents were returned to office.
Glen Powell:  President

Jackie Fralick: Finance/Treasurer

Daryl Martin: Recording Secretary

Eric Dunn: Director, Grounds Management

Brian Zeilman: Director, Compliance

If you have interest in participating in any neighborhood activity, please contact any officer and let your interest be known. We welcome and would appreciate having more people involved.  We also are receptive to any ideas you would have that would further improve the neighborhood.

(Contact information for the board members is posted on the website.)
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DOVE POINT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

           Louisville, KY  40299
NOTE FROM TREASURER

I would like to thank everyone in the neighborhood for submitting your 2013 annual dues.  All current and outstanding dues were successfully collected in 2013 and for the first time since I have been treasurer all homeowners are current with their annual dues.  Once again, in order to save time and money, please complete the invoice below and submit your 2014 annual dues by January 31st, 2014.    Please submit your payment by check to 4201 Bryant Park Drive, Louisville, Ky 40299.  The annual Dove Point Homeowner Association dues are $200.00 per year.   If you have any questions concerning the annual dues please contact Jackie Fralick at 267-0120.

Due Date:  January 31, 2014
	Please print your name and address below:
	
	Remit To:

	
	
	Dove Point Residents Association

4201 Bryant Park Drive

Louisville, KY  40299
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DOVE POINT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER


 HOLIDAY 2013 ISSUE





Dear Dove Point Neighbors,


The Holiday season is now upon us and 2013 is coming to a close. We are fortunate to live and raise our families in as pleasant and safe community as Dove Point is. It is the individual efforts and pride taken by each family in their home that contributes to the visual appeal of the neighborhood. It is the friendliness of all that makes it a community.


We have had a number of new families move to Dove Point in 2013 and hope they have enjoyed their first year as members of the community. We say good bye to those that have left us and can look back with appreciation for having known them. 


2013 brought the installation of the long awaited traffic light at the Old Heady and Taylorsville Rd. intersection and improvement to drainage and the curbing along Old Heady to Easum Road. We hope and will work for continued improvements in the area.


With many of the homes decked out with Christmas and holiday decorations, it is an opportune time to take a drive or walk through the neighborhood and see the creativity and holiday spirit of our neighbors. It also gives a good appreciation of being a resident in Dove Point.


Happy Holidays to all of our Dove Point neighbors!





Glenn Powell
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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and timely payment!
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